
Service Distinctives For Sunday Worship (UPDATED) 

CSBC is now in PHASE III of its reopening process. The adult & youth 

(grades 6 thru 12) Sunday School classes are now meeting in the facility 

during the regular Sunday School hour. Please contact your Sunday 

School teacher for specific updates pertaining to your class. We will   

continue to evaluate the ideal time to begin phase four of implementing 

Youth and children classes and other church ministries. You'll see below 

the remaining distinctives still in place. 

1) Stay seated with your family - give adequate space between other groups 

in your row. 

2) Please refrain from hugs and handshakes while inside the facility. 

3) Until all restrictions are lifted, please continue to be aware that the only 

available entrance open at 10:30 a.m. will be the vestibule of the          

sanctuary. However, for those directed to the fellowship hall to worship in 

our overflow area, we encourage you to please exit out of the side door of 

the fellowship hall. 

4) Hand sanitizer and masks are available at all exits for your convenience. 

Masks are for those who feel they need to wear one. 

5) There are offering boxes placed in the vestibule and fellowship hall for you 

to have the option of dropping off your offering after service. You may still 

give online, mail, or bring it by the office during regular business hours. 

6) Feel free to use one of the offering envelopes provided in the pew.           

Remember to take what you touch, and if you use a pen please keep it. 

7) During the worship service, and until further notice, we will be             

temporarily postponing all congregational bulletin and offering plate    

distribution, members' memorial flowers, child care, and a pastoral   

greeting time before and after worship. 

8) The deacons are evaluating on a weekly basis when the ideal time will be 

to reactivate other CSBC Ministries, and these current restrictions will be 

lifted when that time comes. 


